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CLARIFICATION NOTICE 
June 18, 2025 

 
PUBLIC WORKS  

NW-C1218B NISQUALLY STATE PARK 
WASTEWATER TREATMENT FACILITY AND MAINTENANCE BUILDING 

 
This notice serves as a formal clarification regarding Addendum 1 for Nisqually State Park 
Wastewater Treatment Facility and Maintenance Building under No. NW-C1218B. It has come to 
our attention that there was an error in the “Attachments” section of the addendum announcement 
document.  There are no drawings related to “NW-C1219 WHT-Menlo Trailhead” in the drawing 
set:  NW-C1218B Nisqually-Improvements Ph3A-Addendum1-Drawings.pdf 
 

 
If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact the Contracts and Grant 
Program at contracts@parks.wa.gov 
We apologize for any confusion and appreciate your attention to this update. 
 
Washington State Parks and Recreation Commission 
Contracts and Grants Program 
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